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To Whom It May Concern: 

I will always and forever be a #FriendOfMountainsAndMiners. 

I support the proposed federal regulatory change around silica dust limits. Additionally, I think that 
MSHA should ensure monitoring and enforcement mechanisms are strengthened, as well as make 
sure that all coal companies are required to provide a mask with a HEPA-filter to every worker on all 
deep mine and surface mine operations. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 
Dr. Colleen Unroe 
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